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SNOW HORSE STAMPEDE

Students during recess will not be required to wear a mask. This is now optional. 

Students will still need to wear a mask upon lining up in the morning and at the conclusion of each recess on

the designated dots. 

Masks will be worn during dismissal and while waiting in the drop-off/pick-up lanes. 

This change does not include adults. All staff supervising recess/dismissal will continue to wear a mask.

Dear Snow Horse Families, 

We appreciate your support as we begin this 2020 school year! We are so grateful to have your students

back in school with us. A third grader said it best, "Staying home is overrated!" As a reminder the Stampede

will be sent out every Tuesday. Please be sure to read the PTA section and share a laugh with us from the

"Have you Giggled Today?" page, which highlights the funny things our little Colts say throughout the day. If

your student is spotted in the Stampede, you can email me and your child will be called down for a prize! 

As we continue to monitor the health and safety standards from the State and local health departments,

new guidelines are assessed and implemented. Current district mandates required the use of masks during

recess. This requirement has now been lifted and went into effect Monday. Please read the following

summary on masks at recess for Snow Horse Elementary: 

Thank you again for sharing your students with us here at Snow Horse Elementary. Onward and Upward-

 Go COLTS!

Sincerely, 

Principal Joni Slater, M.Ed

Office Hours
Monday - Friday

8:00am to 4:00pm
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Aug. 31st... 

Sept. 7th...           
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C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S

Snow Horse Elementary School

@school_Snow

Snowhorseelementary 

Specialty Classes Start this week-
Computer. PE. Art. Library

No School- Labor Day

Important information regarding  PTA
school programs was in the Back-to-
School folder. Every child who has a
PTA form filled out by a parent and

turned in by this FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER
4th will receive a prize. Forms can be

returned to the PTA dropbox inside the
Snow Horse front doors OR a picture

of the completed form can be texted to
801-682-6332

Donations can be paid by check or
under  "optional fees" on MyDSD

Thank you!

Have you
Giggled
Today? 

IF  YOU  WEAR  COWBOY  CLOTHES ,  YOU 'RE

RANCH  DRESSING

-5TH  GRADE-

SPOT YOUR 
STUDENT

Email Mrs. Slater
jslater@dsmail.net



DONATIONS

Accepting

T H A N K  Y O U  

NOW

Please participate in our election!
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=dPKcPX5U9UqN3gGmNuC2BxQz9VMpad1Kvrbi-
FEd0xZURThONUk1V1RCQTM5RklRWU85WTU5OURHVC4u

Community
Council

VOTE

members


